
Dear Debra Howland,  
Please do not approve the proposed increase to the statewide energy efficiency plan. Temporarily 
suspend the docket if needed.  
 
The SBC electric bill charge should NOT be increased 2.5X which will negatively impact all NH residential 
and business ratepayers at a time they are struggling to survive.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Carole Binder 
Hebron, NH 

 


